STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 19, 2021

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

 Loose
 \$2,694.00

 Sunday School
 \$55.00

 Envelopes
 \$2,570.00

 Total General Fund
 \$5,319.00

 Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

 Card Ministry
 \$9.60

 CCDR Giving
 \$1,174.99

 Total CCDR
 \$1,184.59

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,088.15

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$631,451.53 Monthly Mortgage = \$4,715.28

Other Designated Giving

 Birthday Gift For Jesus (BGFJ)
 \$5,045.00

 Gathering
 \$100.00

 APB
 \$105.00

 Missions
 \$100.00

 Total Other Designated Giving
 \$5,350.00

Total Weekly Offering:

\$5,319.00 + \$1,184.59 + \$5,350.00 = \$11,853.59

NOTES:

- (1) The offerings listed above **do not** include Online Giving.
- (2) **Online Giving** for November was **GF = \$3,040.00 CCDR = \$690.00**

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

12/29: NO CONNECTION GROUPS
1/1/2022: HAPPY NEW YEAR
1/3/2022: Trustee Meeting 7:00 pm

1/4/2022: PAW Packs Meeting 6:30 pm

1/5/2022: Adult & Youth Connection Groups resume at 7:00 pm

1/6/2022: GriefShare 6:00 pm

1/9/2022: Communion and New Church Council Installation

1/12/2022: Promise Kids resume at 7:00 pm

1/12/2022: Choir Practice 6:00 pm?????? Sent email to Linda

Karate School meets Monday & Thursday at 6:00 pm

Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 pm

Newville First Church of God "The Connection Place"

December 26, 2021





Director of Visitation: Pastor Dick Reese Director of Youth Ministry: Shawn Peale Director of Children's Ministry: Katie Kane Women's Care Ministry: Pastor Kathryn Griffith

Newville First Church of God December 26, 2021 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship

A Time of Worship

"How Great Our Joy" (verses 1, 2, 4) Page 269
"Joy to the World" (verses 1, 2, 4) Page 270
"Joyful, Joyful, We Adore You" Page 271

Worship in the Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings

"While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks" (verses 1&2) Page 272

Hearing from God's Word

Advent Series: Mission +mPossible

Message: Fear of Where You Stand with God Pastor Wayne

Text: Luke 2:8-20

A Prayer of Sending

Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection

This year our annual **Birthday Gift for Jesus (BGFJ)** offering is designated towards the recently approved building renovations to our All Purpose Building. For more information on this special offering, see information in the Welcome Center. Thank you for your faithful financial support to all the ministries of our church. Thank you! Your Church Council



Did you know? If you are giving your offering on line, there is now an option for the Birthday Gift for Jesus (BGFJ)! Check it out on the website!

Bob Cormany is conducting a connection group on the topic of Women in the New Testament. The focus will be on those women who knew or were influenced by Christ and how they contributed to the growth of the early Christian Church. Approximately 16 women will be covered, from Jesus' mother Mary to Salome, the mother of the apostles James and John.

GIGGLES Post-Christmas party at Bongiorno Conference Center, 430 Union Hall Road, Carlisle, will be on January 13th at noon. **We need you to sign up on the sheet in the Welcome Center by Thursday, December 30th.** The cost is \$25.00 for the catered meal. Please make checks payable to Kim Bailey. You may also give your money to Louise Hoover or pay at the door that night!

The flowers are in honor of Pastor Ron and Miriam Dull's 50th wedding anniversary on December 26th! You are a wonderful example of a Christ centered marriage and we are blessed by your example of faith and love. *Pastor Wayne, Elaine, and Church Family*

Many Notes of Thanks

Dear Congregation, Thank you for your love and support. We are very blessed by your generosity. May God continue to pour out His love and be gracious to you in the coming year! Pastor Dick and Sharon Reese

As we come to the close of this year 2021, we must humble ourselves and be so very Thankful for the multitude of Blessings that God has blessed us with. One very important mention, is those who have been so very faithful serving as Greeters, who have through this pandemic and all the changes we had to do, greeted everyone who came through our doors to church. We can't thank those enough for serving like they did!! We waited for people to volunteer to help us, so those you saw greeting, were volunteers. We knew if we trusted God to send Greeters "they would come" and they did!!! May each of you who stepped up and helped us during this time be Blessed beyond words, and "Thank you from the bottoms of our hearts". Loving and Serving our Lord,

Jerry & Phyllis Hershey

A very special Thank You to our Church Council for serving the Lord and our church for 2021!

A special THANK YOU to all the staff, the readers, our Choir Director Linda Brenize for organizing the cantata, choir members, musicians, audio/video teams, and everyone who worked behind the scenes to make our Christmas and Christmas Eve Candle Light services special. It was a blessing to have many join us in person and many who joined us on-line for a special night of worship!